
Dear Colleague

Come and celebrate Spring with fruit salad and ice cream with colleagues 
at our next Bring-a-Mug get-together. (No need to bring your mug this 
time). 

When? 3 September, 12:00-13:00
Where? New Musaion Foyer

To enable us to facilitate our planning, RSVP to 
kotie.odendaal@up.ac.za by no later than 31 August at 10:00.

Kind regards
Norman Duncan


